
Bits & Pieces #22

Lake and Sumpter Counties chapter, President Ron Durian; Newsletter Editor Irene Misiorski. I
found this in their Sept. 2012 issue:

Their chapter members buy shirts with the chapter logo on them. They apparently do this through
a local business; this way nobody in the chapter has to take orders, etc. Members can buy the
shirts as a chapter pride thing and as good advertising for new members as they stroll about town
wearing them

We’ve also seen this done as a fundraiser with quite a few chapters as we travel around, (they sell
the shirts for 5 or 10 dollars more than the actual cost). However, with this angle someone has to
take orders, put them in, fill them, etc. More work, but more money.

Bits and Pieces is a collection of odd items that I mostly glean from chapter newsletters. The idea is to

pass those items along to other chapters, trading our useful bits and pieces around for everyone’s

benefit. If you have something your chapter has done that you think others might be able to use, please

contact me at dccalusa@comcast.net or (239) 542-5627 and I’ll pass it along.

Dottie Conner Ultimate Undergird of your Florida Council of Chapters President, Jim.

I’m at a convention! Does anyone know which one?

PS – I’m keeping a chart of chapters and I’m putting in articles from a different chapter each week until

all 41 have been mentioned, then I’ll start over. I’m trying to make sure that every chapters’ good ideas

are spread around, and every one of them has good ideas we can all use!


